: Four Rivers

Cmamtpmds mam Aaatln et e
Sanitation Authority

MEMORANDUM
DATE: July 7, 2025
TO: Polymer Vendors
FROM: Four Rivers Sanitation Authority Plant Operations Department
RE: Polymer Bench Testing & Pre-trial

Four Rivers Sanitation Authority (Authority, FRSA) would like to invite all vendors to polymer
bench testing and pre-trial. FRSA encourages pre-trial performance testing to ensure that each
vendor’s product(s) performs well in the centrifuge.

To schedule bench testing, please contact Dan Pollard at 815-543-1456. After bench testing
product(s), vendors are welcome to schedule a pre-trial during which up to three products may be
run through the centrifuge. Pre-trials can be scheduled and performed from July 7, 2025, through
August 8, 2025. Available days will be scheduled on a first come, first serve basis.

Formalized polymer trials are planned for August 18,2025 — September 19, 2025. A memorandum
will be issued in August with further formal trial information. Formal trials appointment requests
will be accepted at that time.

FRSA looks forward to working with you. If you should have questions or comments, please
contact Dan Pollard at 815-543-1456.
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